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Date : 19 October 2004

From : Clerk to the Legislative Council

To : All Members of the Legislative Council

Council meeting of 3 November 2004

Motion on
“Reducing the duty on ultra low sulphur diesel”

Hon Miriam LAU Kin-yee has given notice to move the attached
motion on “Reducing the duty on ultra low sulphur diesel” at the Council
meeting of 3 November 2004. The President has directed that “it be printed in
the terms in which it was handed in” on the Agenda of the Council.

(Ray CHAN)
for Clerk to the Legislative Council
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(Translation)

Motion on
“Reducing the duty on ultra low sulphur diesel”
to be moved by Hon Miriam LAU Kin-yee
at the Legislative Council meeting
of Wednesday, 3 November 2004

Wording of the Motion

“That this Council urges the Government to reduce the rate of duty on ultra low
sulphur diesel to $0.55 per litre until 31 December 2005, and to conduct a further
review before that date.”



